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Rational Statement 

Rezoning for 102 – 3699 Hwy 97N 

 

As the owners of the Greenery Cannabis Boutique in Kelowna, we are seeking to rezone a 2nd 
location for retail cannabis sales in a C2 zoned location. 

Being the current owner of a cannabis retail store that opened March 2021, we have established 
ourselves as a responsible, secure, community-based business that works to serve our city and 
those around us in a respectful, pleasant, and reputable manner. 

102-3699 Hwy 97N is a positive location to serve a region that is lacking in options for cannabis 
retail sales; it provides easy access for customers and aligns with current businesses in this area.  

Positioned next to a liquor store and between food vendors, in addition to existing commercial 
properties in the adjacent areas, a cannabis store oƯers options to those customers utilizing this 
area.  Easy highway 97 access allows traƯic to easily flow without congesting, as does the updated 
and redesigned Rutland Road. 

This commercial area is NOT surrounded by parks, schools, recreation, or homes.  This location 
complies with all city restrictions regarding distances. 

The proposal for the store would include a similar layout and square footage as the current 
Greenery Cannabis Boutique on Commerce Ave.  Our investment in our store design provides our 
customers with a large square footage - a commitment we make to provide options for displays and 
room to move around.   

With a larger investment in a retail cannabis store, we can better educate our customers through 
options for learning about products with Product Cards, TVs, Ipads, Website, and knowledgeable 
staƯ.  We are committed to investing in an enhanced shopping experience for our customers. 

We believe the lack of cannabis retail sales opportunities in the 3699 Hwy 97N area can be 
alleviated by our investment in a secured, reputable, responsible, customer focused retail cannabis 
store in this proposed location. Our goal is to provide our customers with a store they can feel 
comfortable, secure, and happy to shop at. 

As a current cannabis retail license holder, we respect and follow all regulations, and we continue 
to be compliant in all areas. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 

Gerald Bugera 
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